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Babcock & Wilcox % e we,enor c,cvn.

P.C. 5:x 1260. LyeNrg i e. 24505

Te e: :ne. (703) 384 51:1

September 17, 1973

|
Mr. Paul Collins
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch *

U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Collins:

Enclosed is a copy of Babcock & Wilcox's proposed replacement operator
training program for hot licensing candidates. I request that you .review this program for its general content. This program appears
to be highly desirable for Babcock & Wilcox customers, and we are
interested in providing this type of service.

The classroom schedule is under review and developmet.t of outlines and
slight modifications are expected to be made. You will be advised
as to the final program that is developed.
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N. S Elliott, Manager
Nuclea . raining
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